## **Ann Marie Neff**

From:

Monica Schultz

Sent:

Monday, December 05, 2016 8:17 AM

To:

Dan Devine; Alderpersons; City Hall Planning

Cc:

Ann Marie Neff

Subject:

FW: OPPOSE - Curtis Ambulance Permit

From: Kris Collins [mailto:kbmgmt@wi.rr.com]
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2016 12:11 PM

To: Monica Schultz

Subject: OPPOSE - Curtis Ambulance Permit

Dear City Clerk,

Please deny Curtis Ambulance their permit request on 12/6/16. This will reduce my property value and I will lose tenants at my 12 unit apartment building across from the street. The increase noise will be detrimental to my building and wellbeing for my tenants.

Thank you,

Kris Collins KB Property Management 5125 W. Lincoln Ave